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 Greetings to you our dear parents.  

Following the meeting which was convened between school 

administration and the parents, the following resolutions were passed to 

help all stake holders in the school fulfill their common goals and 

objectives. 

1. As discussed and agreed upon that all school requirement must be 

brought to school on the first day of the term. Please ensure that 

your child has all the necessary items. 

2. All learners should report back to school with his or her parent. 

3. All learners are expected to wear the full school uniform on the 

designated uniform days starting from the beginning of next term 

(second term). We kindly request that you ensure your child has the 

complete school uniform. This will help us maintain a sense of 

professionalism, respect and consistency in our school community. 

4. It is inessential for the smooth operation of the school that learners 

return from holiday with a significant portion of their fees paid. In 

line with the discussion during the meeting, we request that you 

ensure your child returns to school with at least half of school fees 

for the upcoming term. 
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5. Development fee of 10.000/ must be paid termly. 

6. We are excited to host a party specifically designed for our learners 

to relax, have fun and enjoy themselves. The party will feature 

bouncing castles, music and variety of delicious food and drinks. 

Therefore we kindly request that each parent contributes shs 10,000/ 

per child to cover the expenses. Additionally, we would like to 

introduce a gift exchanging among the children as you know , 

friendships are an essential part of the school experience. To foster 

these relationships, we encourage each child to purchase a gift for 

their buddy/friend. With a minimum value of shs 5000/. 

7. In line with our school’s values and standards , we kindly request 

that all parents /guardian dress modesty and avoid wearing: 

Too short dresses 

Tight or revealing clothes 

Cut-off pants or shirts 

We understand that personal style is important, but we also believe 

that dressing respectively is essential when visiting the school. 

Thank u for your understanding……..           

Best regards  

Nabacwa  Aisha 


